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Friday December 2nd, 2022 

K-2 End of Year Party Day – Potoroo Palace 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Children in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will be having their end of year party 
day on Friday, 16th December 2022. We will be travelling to Potoroo Palace by bus, 
leaving at 9.15am. Once there, children will be divided into 6 groups and will rotate 
through 6 different activities. These activities include an echidna talk, parachute 
activity, train ride, scavenger hunt, bird identification and art project. At the end of 
the day, we will all come together for a snake talk. We will return to school by 
2.15pm so that we can take part in the Year 6 leaving arch. 
 
 

Children will need to wear full school uniform, including a bucket hat and enclosed shoes. They should 
bring their fruit break, lunch and recess. You may want to pack some extra party food for your child to eat, 
however, they won’t be able to share food. As it may be hot, please pack your child a full, refillable water 
bottle. The school will be supplying Cancer Council sun block, however, if your child requires a special type, 
please apply it at home and send it with them for reapplication and talk to your child about safe storage 
and not sharing sun block. 
 

The cost of this excursion is $25. Please return the permission note and ensure payment is made online via 
https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  by Wednesday, 14th December. Unfortunately, we cannot 
accept payments after this date. 
 

Kind Regards,  
 

Vanessa Bain 
Stage 1 Assistant Principal 

   -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
K-2 End of Year Party Day – Potoroo Palace 

Please return to the front office by Wednesday, 14th December 2022 
Dear Teachers, 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________________of class ______ to 
attend Potoroo Palace and take part in the activities outlined above. I understand that travel will be by 
bus. 
 

I have paid $25 online and my receipt number is ___________________________. 
My child has the following needs, allergies  or concerns that you need to be aware of: _______________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending 
and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of 
illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ________________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: __________________________________________ PH: __________________________________ 

https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

